
Tuesday, May 23, 2017 
6:45pm - 8:30pm 

 
Will your son be in K-5th Grade next year? 

                             COME JOIN US! 

We’re looking for adventurous boys who want to: 

 Make New Friends 

 Aren’t Afraid To Get A Little Bit Wet Or Dirty 

 Build Stuff 

 Attend Campouts, Hikes, & Fishing Trips 

 Visit Interesting Places 

 Have Fun! 

 

Pack 120 will hold their annual Prospective Parent information 

night on Tuesday, May 23, 2017 in the Silver Firs Elementary 

Cafeteria from 6:45pm-8:30pm. Bring your prospective Scout to 

join in on the fun with our Scouts. 

Can’t make it? Checkout our website or shoot us an email! 
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Bring your kids to 

join in on the fun 

with our Scouts!  

CUB SCOUT PACK 120 

Silver Firs Elementary  

5909 146th PL SE  

Everett, WA 98208 

Pack120Scouts@gmail.com  

or 

cspack120.scoutlander.com  
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